
 

 

 

Outing Club Supporters and Families, 

We are monitoring the COVID-19 pandemic closely and are coordinating with State 
organizations and SAU 65 Administration to ensure the safety of Outing Club programs and 
participants.  

In parallel to Kearsarge Regional School District, The Outing Club is postponing all activities 
until at least April 3rd.  We will re-evaluate based on information from KRSD Officials in 
coordination with State and Federal recommendations at that time.   

We are still hoping to offer our spring programs including Baseball and Lacrosse.  If we are 
forced to cancel in the future, we would offer the following scenarios: 

• Issue a credit in the amount of any registrations paid, to be used for future OC programs 
• Use registration funds paid as a donation to The Outing Club 
• Full return of registration fees paid, minus any processing fees.  

For more information on the COVID-19 pandemic, please see the following resources: 

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC): https://www.cdc.gov/ 

NH Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS): https://www.dhhs.nh.gov/ 

Kearsarge Regional School District (KRSD):  https://www.kearsarge.org/ 

Please refer to our website and Facebook page for updates as they become available.   Please 

send any questions or comments to director@theoutingclub.org 
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